UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

NCV 26 1984

Docket Nos. 50-445/446

MENMORANDUM FOR: fhe Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
by for Comanche Peak, Units 1 and 2
(P. Bloch, W. Jordan, K. McCollom)

FROM: Darrell Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

SUBJECT: BCARD ROTIFICATION - ALLEGATION THAT
QUALIFICATIONS AND CERTIFICATIONS OF
CERTAIN QUALITY CONTROL INSPECTORS HAVE
BEEN FALSIFIED (BOARD NOTIFICATION NO. 84-180)

This Notification is Jrovided in accordance with NRC procedures regarding

Board Notifications.

The NRC Technical Roview Team has received an allegation that the records of
the cualifications and certifications of certain QC inspectors at Comanche Peak
have been falsified.

If the Board desires more specific details, the information will be provided
"in camera” ex parte.

The parties to the proceeding are being informed by copy of this memorandum.

Darref;ls. Eisénhut. Director
Division of Licensing

CC: EDO

ACRS(10)

Feri’es to the Proceeding
See 1ext page
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